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Comments: Comments On DEIS and Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

Dear Plan Revision Email Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain
protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice support for their suitability for designation. My interest in
wild rivers is not met or even considered by the Draft Plan in any alternative. Even the best alternative removes
eligibility protections from over half of the streams you've found eligible, and thus the range of alternatives is too
narrow. Please do what what you can to protect our life source of water over all else. For too long we have made
the grievous mistake to support "economical” interests over mother nature, and | urge you as the governing body
for that leads by example to be the change that we need to see to protect our world, and reimagine a better one
coming out of this crisis that has affected all of mankind.

Thank you for considering these comments.

Sincerely,

Jocelyn Collins

921 E Beckwith Avenue Missoula Mt Missoula, MT 59801
jocelyncollins93@gmail.com



